
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Yes- I am for this 100%.  It's a step in the right direction to get candidates who work for the people, not 
rich donors- we've had way too much of that already.  Politicians, do your jobs with honesty and 
integrity, or we'll find someone else who will. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Leesa Burnett 
123 Private Info. 
MCMINNVILLE, OR 97128 
 
 
 


